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Digitized from Box C39 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 24, 1976

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM FOR: JERRY JONES
FROM: JIM CONNOR
The attached clipping was returned in the President's outbox with
the following notation: ‘
"Should we press to go?"

Please follow-up with appropriate action.

cc: Dick Cheney

Attachment:
Clipping from WASHINGTON STAR
entitled: ""Will Ford Address Baptists? "
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DR CONNOR:
These items came out with some .
RBC outbox today.

BRippie
4/22/76





